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In a caring Christian community together we love, learn, laugh and achieve. 

 Attendance Punctuality 

REC 96% 98% 

YEAR 1 94% 99% 

YEAR 2 96% 98% 

YEAR 3 96% 99% 

YEAR 4 96% 98% 

YEAR 5 96% 98% 

YEAR 6 96% 99% 

Whole 
School 

96% 98% 

Student of the Week Good Manners 

Rueben NURS  

Mikey REC 

Nellie YEAR 1 

Leighton YEAR 2 

Oscar YEAR 3 

Jude B YEAR 4 

Noah YEAR 5 

Ethan Mc YEAR 6 

Saint Mark Challenge: 

Thank you to all the children and  

parents who have entered our St. 

Mark challenge. We have received 

some fabulous entries and we really 

don’t know how we are going to 

choose a winner. 

We have posted photographs on ‘X’ of 

the fabulous entries. 

St. Mark’s Feast Day: 

On Thursday to celebrate St. Mark’s 

day, children and staff attended a 

special Mass at St. Mark’s church. 

The children were also treated with  

lolly ices and an extra play during the 

afternoon. 

Swimming: 

Year 5 continue with their swimming 

lessons on Tuesday and Wednesday 

next week.   

PGL: 

Year 6 are going to PGL on Friday 

28th June to Sunday 30th June. The 

third instalment of £35.00 is due by 

the end of April.  

Summer Trips: 

Nursery and Reception are going to 

Imagine That on 3rd July. Year 1 & 2 

are visiting Gullivers World on 12th 

July and Years 3 to 6 are going to 

Widnes Superbowl and cinema on 

15th July. All trips cost £15.00 per 

pupil and payment can be made via 

ParentPay or cash to the school of-

fice.  

Water Bottles: 

Please ensure your child brings in a 

water bottle in to school each day. 

Year 4 Minibeasts: 

What a fabulous    

afternoon Year 4 had 

on Thursday when 

they visited Halewood 

Environment Centre 

and went on a 

minibeast walk. They 

explored the local environment and 

discovered new Spring animals and 

plant life. They 

had a lovely time 

and were all   

super behaved. 

What a credit to 

our school!   

Visit ‘X’ formerly 

known as Twitter 

for more photo-

graphs. 

On Monday, Year 6 are going pond 

dipping, letters have been sent home. 

Sporting events: 

We took a group of children from 

Year 5 to a Rock Climbing competition 

at the Climbing Hanger on Monday. 

Thankyou to KS Education for       

organising this fabulous event. It was 

great to see the children learning a 

new skill and pushing themselves to 

improve. 

On Thursday some of our Year 4   

pupils were invited to a Club Author 

Day at Anfield. The children       

thoroughly enjoyed meeting author 

Vanessa J Taylor who very kindly 

donated some copies of her new 

book ‘Baller Boys’ to our school. 

We are also looking forward to     

taking a group of children to a 

School Games Festival this after-

noon at Halewood Academy.  

Science Award 

Congratulations to Team Black-
man on winning this week’s house 
points awards. They are awarded 

with tea and toast next week. 

After school Clubs  
Tuesday 3:15-4:15pm  Y5/6 
Fashion Club 

Tuesday 3:15pm—4:15pm Y3/4 
Multiskills Club 

Wednesday 3:15-4:15pm Y6   
Revision Club 

Wednesday 3:15-4:15pm Y5/6 
Circuit Training  

Thursday  3:15-4:15pm 
Y3/4/5/6 Sing Club 

Thursday 3:15-4:15pm Y1/2  
Computer Club 

Isla NURS  

Harrison REC 

Cristina YEAR 1 

Daisy YEAR 2 

Lincoln YEAR 3 

Samantha YEAR 4 

Jacob YEAR 5 

Finley YEAR 6 

Leo NURS  

Lake REC 

Jack YEAR 1 

Jasmine YEAR 2 

Parthaap YEAR 3 

Elizabeth YEAR 4 

Halle YEAR 5 

Diego & George YEAR 6 


